From: Cherry, Brian K

Sent: 9/23/2010 3:58:18 PM

To: 'pac@cpuc.ca.gov' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc: Bottorff, Thomas E (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3);

Williams, Geisha (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=GJWD);

Park, Hyun (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=HyunPark); Malkin, Joseph M (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=J4M0); Dasso, Kevin (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=KXD4); Cherry, Brian K (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); Marre, Charles (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=CMM6); Hartman, Sanford

(Law) (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SLHb)

Bcc:

Subject: PG&E's Natural Gas System Safety Inspection Plan

Dear Mr. Clanon - attached is PG&E's response to your letter dated September 13, 2010.

<<...>>

Thank you.

Brian Cherry Vice President